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This Week’s Gospel
Mark 1: 40-45

The leprosy left the man at once, and he was cured

A leper came to Jesus and pleaded on his knees: ‘If you

want to’ he said ‘you can cure me.’ Feeling sorry for

him, Jesus stretched out his hand and touched him. ‘Of

course I want to!’ he said. ‘Be cured!’ And the leprosy

left him at once and he was cured. Jesus immediately

sent him away and sternly ordered him, ‘Mind you say

nothing to anyone, but go and show yourself to the

priest, and make the offering for your healing

prescribed by Moses as evidence of your recovery.’ The

man went away, but then started talking about it freely

and telling the story everywhere, so that Jesus could

no longer go openly into any town, but had to stay

outside in places where nobody lived. Even so, people

from all around would come to him.



Reception won the attendance

award again this week with 60

tokens - 100% for the first 3 days

of term.

Whole School Weekly Attendance

was 94.6% this week.

Attendance
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Reception has been excited to be
back in school and tell each other
all about their holidays. They have
worked hard in phonics lessons as
usual. The children listened to the
story of ‘We’re Going on a Bear
Hunt’ and acted out the story on
the school grounds. 

@OLGHEYFS
What we’ve been learning...

In maths, the children are working on
numbers to ten and have been counting
reliably using one to one correspondence.
They were putting the correct amount of
spots on butterflies to match the numeral. In
communication and language sessions the
children have been talking about what makes
a good listener and then demonstrating this
behaviour during whole class inputs.



Wow! What an amazing first week
back in Y1. We have been working hard
learning the poem 'Incy Wincy Spider.'
We have been using adjectives to
describe the spider and its web. In
math, we have been learning about 10
and a bit more. We have thought
about all the different ways 10 can be
represented. In science, we are
learning about materials. We
completed an investigation to see
which materials absorb water.

In geography, we have started a new topic
about our local area. We learned that our
school is located on South Drive, and we
enjoyed looking at maps of our local area
to see what we could find. We found out
that there is a local church, park, and fish
and chip shop around our school.

#OLGHY1
What we’ve been learning...



#OLGHy2
What we’ve been learning...

It has been a fantastic start to the new
year in Y2! We have started our new
topics and in English we have been
learning about non-fiction biographies
with the book Bold Women in Black
History. For geography, we have started
our topic by learning about how many
continents are in the world and what
they are called. Maths this week has
been looking at lines of symmetry in
shape and completing patterns with 2D
shapes.

We have begun our new RE topic all
about the importance of the Bible and
we have been learning about the
Gospels and how they are used in the
parish family. Our collective worship
has focused on God’s family and what
it means to be a part of it. 



This week in maths, we have been
learning all about multiplication. We
have been great at calculating using
related facts and reasoning about it
also. In English, we have started the
wonderful book The Magic
Paintbrush. We have enjoyed learning
about ancient China. In history, we
have been learning about where and
how cities grew up in the Indus Valley. 

#OLGHy3
What we’ve been learning...

In RE, we have been exploring our own
personal journeys that we make
throughout a year. It has been
interesting reflecting on the key points
that we encounter. In art, we have been
learning how to create joins in
preparation for creating our 3D
sculptures.



#OLGHy4
What we’ve been learning...

In history, we have began our new
topic, Roman Britain, and looked at the
invasion of Britannia. In geography, we
are looking at coastal processes and
erosion. In D.T, we have created our
own torches.In R.E, we have began our
new topic, community,and looked at
the roles and responsibilities we have
in our community.

In maths, we have began our
multiplication and division topic,
we have focused on multiplying
and dividing by 10 and 100 as well
as factor pairs. We are
continuing to build on our
arithmetic skills. In English, we
have started our new book
‘Aladdin and the Enchanted
Lamp”. We are starting to build
our narrative writing. 



#OLGHy5
What we’ve been learning...

Welcome back to the spring term
in year 5! We have had a very
productive week. During our
English lessons, we have been
reading and analysing the poem
‘The Highwayman’. In our RE
lessons, we started a new topic
about ‘missions’ and thought
about how we could plan our own
charity.

During maths, we have continued our
fraction topic, where we have been
adding mixed numbers and fractions.
In geography, we have started a new
topic about ‘migration’ and found out
about someone who migrated from
Northern Ireland to Liverpool (not Mr.
McQuiston!). It was very interesting!



#OLGHy6
What we’ve been learning...

Well in such an important term ahead
for our Year 6, the class have been
really switched on and ready to learn
this week. We have started our new
English topic called Varmints. In
maths, we are solving word problems
using fractions of amounts using all
four operations. We have started our
new topic on migration in geography
and have completed our Anglo-Saxon
history topic. 

In art, we used chiaroscuro techniques
of using light and shading in charcoal to
create a standout effect. In science, we
are learning about electricity this term
too. We have had a very busy week but a
very enjoyable one at that. What a great
start back, Year 6. 



Weekly House Points
Class Dojo

This week’s winners:
Wisdom - 486 points!





Monday 15th January 
School Nurse - Y6 Height & Weight

Mass with Father Colin (parents welcome) (9:15am start)
Y1 New Age Curling @ Wavertree Primary (after school)

Wednesday 17th January
Parent Online Safety Meeting with MGL (after school)

Monday 22nd January 
Y6 New Age Curling @ Wavertree Primary (after school)

Friday 2nd February
NSPCC Number Day

Bully Busters in school (Y5&Y6)

Monday 5th - Friday 9th February
Children’s Mental Health Week

Monday 5th February
Y4 New Age Curling @ Wavertree Primary

Tuesday 6th February 
Internet Safety Day

Wednesday 7th February
School Photographer

Friday 9th February
Bully Busters (whole school) 

What’s Coming Up??

Spring Term 1 



We are on Twitter (X),
Facebook and Instagram!! 

@OLGHLiverpool
@olghliverpool 

@olgheyfs

Follow Us on Social Media


